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Minutes for
 City of Abbeville
COUNCIL MEETING

June 7, 2021
CITY HALL 
6:00 P.M.


Mayor Jimmy Money called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. with the following Council members present:  Dexter Glanton, Brendt Murphy, Eddie Jones, Vincent Feggins and Jimmy Davis, Jr.  Also in attendance was Melissa Wilson, City Clerk.  

Vincent Feggins gave the prayer and led the pledge of allegiance.

Visitors – 
Mr. John Roberts spoke about a car dealership being located at 198 Great Southern Way.  The property has been a dealership in the past and there are other similar businesses in the same zoning area.  With this information, the Council agreed to amend the zoning on this property to be allowed for automobile sales.  Upon a motion by Dexter Glanton and second by Vincent Feggins, the Council voted unanimously to approve the request.  

Ms. Narcis Sanders presented a request for Russell Peterman to open a drug and alcohol treatment facility.  The Council advised Ms. Sanders to contact Melissa Wilson, City Clerk, to make sure all zoning requirements were met when a location has been decided on.

Lisa Scott and Hilton Galloway presented the audit to the City with some recommendations.

Department Head Reports: 
Jerry Green thanked the sanitation crew for the great job they are doing.  The street department continues to clean the cemetery and mow the grass.  He informed the Council that the Water and Court drop boxes have been installed at City Hall.

Eric Blankenship advised the Council that no pipe would be needed to fix the roadway at Hardees.  

Approval of Minutes - 
Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Eddie Jones, the Council voted unanimously to approve the May 17, 2021 minutes. 

Approval of May 2021 Paid Bills –
Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Dexter Glanton, the Council voted unanimously to approve the May 2021 paid bills.

Website Design Costs –
Melissa Wilson presented a quote from Hunter Padgett to design the City’s website.  The Council decided to table the discussion until more quotes could be obtained.

Other Business –
Discussion was held concerning street paving.

Upon motion by Vincent Feggins and second by Brendt Murphy, the Council unanimously voted to adjourn at 7:45 p.m.


							_____________________________									Melissa Wilson, City Clerk
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